
2024 Sequoyah  
Kindergarten Screening 

 

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Parents/Guardians: 

Welcome future “Thunderbirds”!  We will be conducting a mandatory skill assessment with 

your child on June 3rd and 4th during the hours of 9:15-3:00 at Sequoyah.  This screening will 

help us place your child in the best instructional environment for the coming school year.  

Your child will be asked to do the following tasks: 

• Write his/her first name 

• Identify upper/lowercase letters and sounds out of order 

• Identify numbers 0-10  

 

The screening will take approximately 15 minutes.  Your child must be accompanied by an 

adult, although it does not have to be a parent.  Information gathered will be used for class 

placement purposes only.  No conferences will be held at this time.   

 

Please sign up for a day and time that works best for you 

using this Sign-Up Genius link or QR code: 

 

 

 

If you have a scheduling conflict, please contact Mrs. Casteel at 

mcasteel01@cvs.k12.mi.us.  Please do not contact Sequoyah’s office or the 

board office with any scheduling concerns, refer to the email address above.   

 

 

Thank you for your help and support! 

The Kindergarten Teachers 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e084aadaa29a1fe3-kindergarten3#/
mailto:mcasteel01@cvs.k12.mi.us

